
 

 

24-hour project information hotline/ Para más información*, 206-205-9196 

September 18, 2012 
 

Notice of work and road closure along Kirkland Avenue  
between 6th Street South and Kirkland Way 

Starting Monday  September 24, a contractor working for King Co. will be completing sewer 
line work.  Work is expected to take 3 days to complete. The road will be opened every 
evening to allow through traffic. Local access will be provided, however, there will be no 
through traffic allowed past the work site during work hours.  

814 Kirkland Avenue - Special Notice to residents: 

The driveway to the condo units at this address will be blocked and there will be no  
access during work hours (7:00 a.m. – 5: 00 p.m.). We ask that you leave or return 
before/after work hours or find parking on street during this work.  

   What work will the contractor be doing? 

• The street will need to be closed at this location so a pipe can be installed. Once construction is 
complete, the street will be re-opened to through traffic.  
 

 
 

For more information on the project/ Para más información: 

• Questions? / Para más información*, contact David Freed, 206-263-9453, david.freed@kingcounty.gov  

• Web:  http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/East/Kirkland.aspx 

(*Señale su idioma y llamaremos a un intéprete. El servicio es gratuito.) 
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